
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

CITY OF LEXINGTON 

COUNTY OF ANOKA 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 

 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

 

Notice is hereby given, the Lexington Planning & Zoning Commission will be taking 

comments and suggestions on the adequacy and effectiveness of the Storm Water Pollution 

Prevention Program (SWPPP) from May 1 through May 29, 2020.   

 

Due to Covid-19 pandemic and Governor Walz executive order to “shelter-in-place,” the 

Planning & Zoning Commission will not be holding a public hearing this year; however, 

anyone wishing to make a comment on the SWPPP is invited to provide written or verbal 

comments until 4:30 p.m. on May 29, 2020.  Comments may be received via phone call, in 

person, written letter, email, or our Facebook page notice.   

 

 

Bill Petracek 
City Administrator 

 

 
 

 


